Chairman of the Village Hall report to the Annual Parish Meeting 
26 April 2021
· Very little to report due to Covid-19
· VHMC is very pleased with the look of the new porch
· VHMC is disappointed with the lack of a drop off point for the less able and a level drop off is not provided.
· There is a lack of finish at the porch – grass seed not sown and uneven finish to the grassy areas which make it difficult to mow.
· The Art Group are to draw and paint a picture of Hanbury Church behind the staging area.
· A key switch has been put at the hall entrance
· Agreement with Rainbows has been reached re payment.
· Wi-fi was not working well but is now updated.
· The Committee room is to be redecorated when the time is suitable.
· Pippins are still using the hall and will also be used for the elections in May 
· A discussion re the pavilion needs to be had with the PC
· Next meeting May 19th.
Nick Nicklin
Chairman of the Village Hall Management Committee.
